
      BRIGHT FUTURE SCHOOL 
                 School Notice 
                  Classes: Std.IX 

No.:2020-21/008                                                                                             Date: 20-01-2021 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
    The school for Std. IX students will be re-opening physically as mentioned below.  
 
The parents should report to school for signing the consent letter compulsorily as follows.  
Submission Date: 27/01/2021   Time: 11.00 am  
 
School Re-opens:- 

Date: 01/02/2021   Time: 10.30am to 1.00 pm  
 
The students are expected to follow the instructions mentioned below:- 

1) Students must report to school in full school uniform. 
2) One student will be seated on one bench. 
3) Students must come in proper mask, carry sanitizer and water bottle for precautionary 

measures. 
4) Do not carry any eatables. 
5) There will be no school on Saturdays. 

 
 
 

Note:  

Parents are requested to pay second Installment fees before physical classes resume. 


